
Dear Lance,

I am sorry for my late response. We had our annual conference at the end of January and then I was 2 weeks off for vacation. 

As HoD from Germany I do give my support to the project.
Is this email sufficient or do you need a more formal letter of approval?

Best regards

Jörg 

Mit freundlichen Grüßen/With kind regards

Jörg Walther

Von: Lance THOMPSON [mailto:Lance.THOMPSON@unece.org] 
Gesendet: Donnerstag, 8. Februar 2018 11:07
An: Walther, Jörg
Cc: sue.probert@dial.pipex.com
Betreff: Re: 33t BSP RDM project - request HoD support

Dear Jorg,

Have you had an opportunity to consider the below request?
Could you please bring your HoD support to the BSP RDM project so that the project may be launched?

Thank you very much in advance.
Best regards,
Lance

From:        Lance THOMPSON/UNECE/GVA/UNO

To:        walther@vda.de

Cc:        sue.probert@dial.pipex.com

Date:        22-01-18 11:26 AM

Subject:        33t BSP RDM project - request HoD support

Hi Jorg,

I hope that this new year has started off well for you. Busy on this side, but that is good.

Some exciting news from UN/CEFACT: the Bureau has just approved a new project to create a Reference Data Model covering 
all of the Buy-Ship-Pay area, pending the 3 HoD support.
A new expert from Greece, Zisi, was approved as project leader and he will hopefully be joining more of our technical work in 
the future. And it will be under the responsibility of VC Probert.
I attach the project proposal for your consideration.
VC Probert is in copy if you have any questions on the project itself or if you would like to propose experts to participate.

Would you kindly consider supporting this project as German HoD?

Thank you in advance for your rapid reply.
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Best regards,
Lance
Mr. Lance THOMPSON
UN/CEFACT Support Unit

Economic Cooperation and Trade Division

United Nations Economic Commission for Europe

Email: lance.thompson@unece.org

Tel:  +41 (0) 22 917 12 98

Cell: +41 76 691 08 20
Office S-446 

Palais des Nations

8-14 avenue de la Paix

CH - 1211 Geneva 10, Switzerland

skype id: dr-lance

[attachment "180122 3b BSP RDM Project Proposal.pdf" deleted by Lance THOMPSON/UNECE/GVA/UNO] 

Page 2 of 2

19-Feb-18file:///C:/Users/lathompson/AppData/Local/Temp/notes5D3EFE/~web8101.htm


